
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                   Sunday 29
th

 June 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127   email judesparishoffice@eircom.net     

� 
Recently deceased 

Kathleen Walsh 

Seamus Devine 

 

Anniversaries 
Ellen Barry 

Tony Verrechia 

Josie Griffith 

Patrick & Margaret McGarvey 

Tommy Conlon 

Maureen Kavanagh 

Johnny McPhillips 

Kathleen Griffin 

Noel McCarthy 

Edmund O’Driscoll 

Eileen & John Stokes 

 

Months Mind 
 

 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

 

House to house: €1,725.00 

Share   €1,113.00 

 

TEMPLEOGUE 

CEMETERY MASS 
 

The Mass will be held in 

Templeogue Cemetery on 

Saturday 12
th

 July at 3:00 p.m. 

BAPTISMAL BAPTISMAL BAPTISMAL BAPTISMAL 

COURSECOURSECOURSECOURSE

 
 

The next baptismal course will 

take place in the parish centre on 

Monday next, 30
th

 June at 8:00 

p.m. for parents of all babies who 

will be baptised here during the 

month of July. 

 

 

 

We ask our 

readers and 

ministers of the 

Eucharist to 

please ensure that all 

Masses are covered for the 

summer months. If you cannot 

attend your rostered Mass 

please endeavour to get a 

replacement or if you are at a 

Mass where there is not enough 

cover please come forward to 

minister. 

 

 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAYFIRST FRIDAYFIRST FRIDAYFIRST FRIDAY 

 

Next Friday is the first Friday of 

the Month and the 10.00am Mass 

on the day will be offered for all 

those whose names are on the 

Parish Altar List of the Dead. 

 

MEDUGORJE 

PRAYER 

MEETING 

 

The final monthly 

meeting of the 

Medugorje Prayer Group before 

the summer break will take place 

in the Parish Centre on Tuesday 

1
st
 July at 8:00 p.m. commencing 

with Mass.  All are welcome. 

 

CHANGE OF MASS CHANGE OF MASS CHANGE OF MASS CHANGE OF MASS 

TIMES FOR TIMES FOR TIMES FOR TIMES FOR 

JULY AND JULY AND JULY AND JULY AND 

AUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUST    

 

Please note that 

from Monday 30
th

 

June their will be no 9:10 

a.m. weekday Mass, Monday to 

Friday and no 5:00 p.m. Mass on 

Sunday.  There will be 5:30 p.m. 

Mass in the Holy Spirit, 

Greenhills on Sundays during the 

summer months. 

 
Best wishes to all the pupils of 

Sixth Class in Bishop Galvin 

N.S. who graduated this week.  

We wish them well as they 

continue their academic journey 

to Secondary School. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget if you need to find 

out about any activities taken 

place in the parish you can log 

onto the parish website 

www.stjudesparish.net  


